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We grow as we learn.
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Dear Parent / Carer,
You may be aware of ongoing media coverage of the impacts of the Coronavirus or COVID-19. 

The school and Council are continuing to monitor the situation and keep up to date with the latest guidance published by NHS Scotland and the Scottish Government to ensure we are fully prepared.

Where do I find the latest information?
For the latest information and up-to-date guidance, please visit www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus
This page provides information on the countries noted as 'risk areas', what to do if you've recently travelled there, or if you've been in contact with someone who has.

Information is also available at http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus
I think this applies to me.
If you believe you or your child may be affected, please stay at home and phone NHS24 on 111 or your local GP - you should call rather than visit your GP in the first instance.

Once you've received medical advice and if it requires your child to remain off school, please call the school to advise.

Yours sincerely,
Karen Logue 

Head Teacher 

Kirklandneuk Primary School


Ard Road, Renfrew, PA4 9DA
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